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Kelley	Drye's	New	Jersey	and	Chicago	offices	have	moved	to	new	corporate	spaces.	The	Parsippany
office	finalized	its	move	on	October	28,	and	Chicago	personnel	unpacked	their	boxes	on	November	4.
The	efforts	of	office	managers	Phyllis	Giangrande	(New	Jersey),	Judy	Strand	(Chicago)	and	Jeanne
Wessely	(New	York)	were	instrumental	in	effectuating	these	moves.


